

Dear Parents/Carers

TAX RELIEF ON DONATIONS MADE TO CAVERSHAM HEIGHTS PRESCHOOL VIA GIFT AID

As you may know, Caversham Heights Preschool is a registered Charity and under the Gift Aid scheme can claim tax relief on all donations made to the preschool. This has the effect of raising the value of the donation. For example, for every £10 you donate using Gift Aid, at the current basic rate of tax that gift is worth £12.50. If you are a higher rate taxpayer, you can claim relief on the difference between the basic and higher rate of tax. Only taxpayers are eligible.

We can only claim tax relief from donations where the donor has made a signed declaration, although one declaration covers all gifts. So, if you are a taxpayer we ask you to please complete and sign the enclosed declaration and return it to Kath as soon as possible. This will cover any donations you have made to the preschool over the last 4 years, and any made in the future. This extra money will go towards funding many more fun activities for the children in the increasingly difficult financial climate we operate in. Every penny we receive is greatly appreciated and we offer sincere thanks for your generous support.

If you would like to find out more about Gift Aid you can find information on the HMRC site at http://www.hmrc.gov.uk/charities/gift aid/basics.htm.

Once again, thank you very much for your amazing support, it makes a huge difference.

Yours sincerely,

The pre-school committee

